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January 12, 2024 
 
 
Oklahoma City Airport Trust 
Attn: Jeff Mulder, Director of Airports 
7100 Terminal Dr. Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK  73159-0937 
 
Re:  Terminal Bldg Electrical Rehabilitation and Backup Generator 
  Wiley Post Airport 
 
Subject: Recommendation of Amendment No. 01 
 
 
Mr. Mulder,  
 
FSB has reviewed the revised quantities submitted by Libra Electric Company for the above refer-
enced project.   FSB recommends acceptance of the Amendment for a credit of $5,230.00 for the 
following items: 
 

1. Decrease the contract amount by $1,980.00 because the electrical feeder between Panels 
EP2 and EP3 was not replaced under this Contract.   
 

2. Decrease the contract amount by $3,250.00 because the electrical feeder between Panels 
LS and B was not replaced under this Contract. 

A separate price was provided at the time of bid for the replacement of several feeders because the 
condition and wire type of the feeder was not known.  During construction, it was determined that 
the feeders listed above did not need to be replaced. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
FSB 
 
 
 
 
Casey West 
Project Manager 




